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February 7, 2019 
 
 
Dear Committee,  
 
Welcome! Today marks the beginning of some of the most historic, community-based work ever 
done for Waller ISD. You have agreed to serve our students and teachers by helping us prepare to 
consider a November 2019 bond election. It is truly noble work, ranking right behind teaching and 
learning in importance to our district and community.   
 
Our community is thriving and growing. We must keep pace to meet the education expectations of 
our families and community, and the competitive education environment in our state and nation. 
Waller pride and our commitment to greatness demands that we take a serious look at our facilities 
and programs. 
 
Over the next few months, you will have the opportunity to learn more about public education 
than you ever knew. We will take you on a journey of facts, figures, and facilities that will result in 
your deliberating on a bond election proposal to the Board of Trustees. It will be difficult work with 
hard decisions, but we are confident you will successfully navigate the process and see it to 
conclusion. That’s why you were chosen. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees and our team, thank you once again for your time and 
dedication to WISD through the 2019 Bond Advisory Committee work.   
 
Sincerely,  
Kevin Moran 
Superintendent  
936.931.3685 
kmoran@wallerisd.net 


